Texas Realtors Winter Meeting 2024

| serve on the Texas Realtors Leasing and Property Management
Committee, and have since the inception. Our committee met and
discussed educational programs, as well as upcoming events. Then
in the forum we had a detailed discussion on assessing fair housing
claims in Texas.

The TREPAC awards breakfast was well-attended by CCAR folks!
This is always a great time, exciting to see the winners, and hear
about our successes with TREPAC.

The session “Going for the Gold (Standard) presented by the Risk
Reduction Committee was presented by 3 attorneys, one in
compliance with TREC, one with a large brokerage, and one in
general practice. This was very beneficial, as each of the experts
had specific examples, case studies, and a wealth of information to
share. They took quite a few questions from the audience, and
conferred with one another on answers.

The Regional Caucus Forum - Directors Meeting was lively. There
definitely were varying opinions on having the regional Caucuses by
Zoom. Overall, most of the comments were good, but there were a
few dissenting votes. This session was also well attended by our
CCAR directors and regional VPs. We did pick up some good tips for
nextyear: Having a watch party, perhaps at CCAR Headquarters,
letting others know in addition to our directors and VPs, bringing
additional members in to the discussion. For me personally, this
meeting helped. | wentin with a not very positive opinion of having
the Regional Caucuses by Zoom, but left with an appreciation of the
process. [t seems to have worked well.



The TR Directors meeting was held Tuesday morning, and again well
attended by all CCAR folks. A great benefit of attending Winter

meeting for me is to get to visit with staff, leadership, and other
members. Together, we accomplish more.

Thank you.



